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Monday, January 25 (Poniedzia�

��

�ek)   

 Conversion of St. Paul 

CTK -   7:00AM †Barbara Demchak r/o Marge Iarkowski  

  SH -   8:00AM †Wieslawa Gaibor r/o family 

  SH - 11:00AM †Antoni Dmochowski r/o wife & children 

CTK - 12:00PM Rosary & Divine Mercy Devotions 

 

Tuesday, January 26 (Wtorek) - Timothy & Titus 

CTK -   7:00AM †Wieslawa Gaibor r/o family  

  SH -   8:00AM †Antoni Dmochowski r/o wife & children 

  SH - 11:0AM Mass and OLPH Novena in English 

 

Wednesday, January 27 (Środa) - Angela Merici 

CTK -   7:00AM †Wieslawa Gaibor r/o family  

  SH - 11:00AM †Antoni Dmochowski r/o wife & children 

  SH -   7:00PM OLPH Novena in Polish 

 

Thursday, January 28 (Czwartek) - Thomas Aquinas 

CTK -   7:00AM †Wieslawa Gaibor r/o family  

   SH -   8:00AM †Antoni Dmochowski r/o wife & children 

   SH - 11:00AM †M/M Emilio Sfarra & Deceased Family  

   Members r/o daughter, Mirella &  

   son-in-law, Joe 

 

Friday, January 29 (Piątek)  

CTK -   7:00AM †Wieslawa Gaibor r/o family 

  SH - 11:00AM †Antoni Dmochowski r/o wife & children 

   SH -  7:00PM †Jerzy Zolnierczyk r/o family 

 

Saturday, January 30 (Sobota)  

  SH -   8:00AM †Wladyslawa & Aleksander Kowalik r/o  

   daughter 

  SH - 11:00AM †Antoni Dmochowski r/o wife & children 

CTK -   3:30PM Adoration 

CTK -   4:30PM †Wieslawa Gaibor r/o family   

  SH -   6:00PM †Sandra S. Rosen r/o Susan Daniels &  

   Sophie Golen 

 

4th Sunday in Ordinary Time , Jan. 31 (Niedziela)  

  SH -   7:00AM †Anna Dec r/o daughter 

CTK -   8:30AM For the People of the Parish 

  SH -   8:30AM †Rose Stadler r/o husband, Stephen  

  SH - 10:00AM †Mary & Joseph Wechkus r/o niece,  

   Dorothy & family 

CTK - 10:30AM †Joseph Zielinski r/o brother, Ed 

  SH - 11:30AM †Joseph & Aleksandra Wojtczuk r/o  

   children & grandchildren 

3RD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 

 "So that you may realize the certainty of the 

teachings you have received." St. Luke began his Gos-

pel by explaining why he wrote it. His intention was to 

provide a written account "of the events that have been 

fulfilled among us." But he didn't write simply to make 

a historical record; he wrote in order to bolster the con-

fidence of the Christian community. He wanted to of-

fer them a resource for realizing that what they had 

been taught was legitimate. This is why he investigated 

"everything accurately anew" and wrote it down "in an 

orderly sequence." 

 This passage helps us understand the relation-

ship between sacred tradition and sacred Scripture. As 

Catholics, we believe that the Bible is an essential part 

of divine revelation that goes hand in hand with the 

teachings that were established by Jesus and passed on 

by his apostles. The "Catechism of the Catholic 

Church" tells us that the church "does not derive her 

certainty about all revealed truths from the holy Scrip-

tures alone. Both Scripture and Tradition must be ac-

cepted and honored with equal sentiments of devotion 

and reverence" (#82). Here, Luke emphasizes that 

what he writes is a confirmation of what was already 

being taught. 

 This fact should help us appreciate the gift of 

the Bible. This inspired collection of books exists to 

help us practice our faith and to bring us into a deeper 

understanding of the revealed word of God. Although 

the Bible is not the only source of revelation, it does 

help us to have what Luke calls "certainty" regarding 

our faith. We do hear Bible readings at Mass, but we 

would do well to read the Bible on our own as well. 

Let us not miss the opportunity to hear God's word 

speaking to us every day. 

"The Spirit of the Lord is upon me, because he has 

anointed me to bring glad tidings to the poor? 

and to proclaim a year acceptable to the Lord." 

- Lk 4:18a, 19 

Weekly Vocation Prayer Schedule 

 

 

Sunday:  Gerald Pepe & Mary Carol Niezgoda 

Monday:  Betty Rybski 

Tuesday:   John Tardy & Sharon Liszack  

Wednesday:  Terezia Tardy 

Thursday:  Frank Batula & Natalie Day 

Friday:  Randy Hart & Julia Diaz 

Saturday: Colleen Hart 



TODAY, JANUARY 24 

60+ GET-TOGETHER -  2-4PM.  St. John Neuman Cen-

ter.   

 

MONDAY, JANUARY 25 

GUITAR LESSONS FOR CHILDREN – Sacred Heart 

auditorium – 3:30 – 6PM.  A small fee will be due.   

 

TUESDAY, JANUARY 26 

MEN & WOMEN NEEDED TO HELP MAKE PIEROGI – 

9AM and 6PM in the parish auditorium.  Anyone can 

come.  You do not need to be a Rosarian to help. 

 

THURSDAY, JANUARY 28 

ADULT CHOIR PRACTICE – 7:30PM in Sacred Heart 

Church.   

 

SATURDAY, JANUARY 30 

CONFIRMATION RETREAT for all our Confirmandi – 

1PM – Sacred Heart Auditorium. 

CHILDREN’S CHOIR PRACTICE – 4-5PM in Sacred 

Heart Church.  NEW MEMBERS ARE VERY WEL-

COME. 

 

NEXT WEEKEND, JANUARY 30 & 31 

ANNUAL WINTER COLLECTION - The second collec-

tion taken up after Holy Communion will benefit the 

Church in Eastern Europe, the Church in Latin 

America and the Catholic Home Mission.  Please be 

generous. 

 

NEXT SUNDAY, JANUARY 31 

“ALL YOU CAN EAT” ROAST PORK DINNER with all 

the fixins sponsored by the Knights of Columbus - 

2PM to 6PM in the Sacred Heart Auditorium.  Tick-

ets are on sale after all Masses and are only $13 for 

adults and $6 for children.  KofC Raffle with a 1st 

prize of $1,000, 2nd prize $500 and 3rd $300.  Tick-

ets are $5 each and will be sold after all the Masses. 

 

Ogłoszenia Parafialne 

 

PONIEDZIAŁEK, 25 STYCZEŃ 

LEKCJE GITARY - godz. 15.30; próba polskiej scholi 

dziecięcej - godz. 18.00. 

 

WTOREK, 26 STYCZEŃ 

ZAPRASZAMY CHĘTNYCH DO POMOCY PRZY 

ROBIENIU PIEROGÓW o godz 9 AM i 6 PM w sali 

audytorium pod kościołem.  

 

SOBOTA, 30 STYCZEŃ 

DZIEŃ REKOLEKCJI DLA KANDYDATÓW DO 

BIERZMOWANIA - 1 PM - sala pod kościołem. 

 

NIEDZIELA, 31 STYCZEŃ 

"SKŁADKA ZIMOWA" - Druga składka będzie 

zbierana po Komunii Św. na rzecz Kościołów w 

Europie Wschodniej, w Ameryce Łacińskiej i na 

wsparcie biedniejszych parafii w Stanach 

Zjednoczonych. Prosimy o hojność. 

Readings for the Week of January 24, 2016 

 

Sunday:  Neh 8:2-4a, 5-6, 8-10/Ps 19:8-10,15/1 

 Cor 12:12-30 or 12:12-14, 27/Lk 1:1-4;

 4:14-21 

Monday:  Acts 22:3-16 or 9:1-22/Ps 117:1-2/ 

 Mk 16:15-18 

Tuesday:  2 Tm 1:1-8 or Ti 1:1-5/Ps 96:1-3, 7-8, 10/ 

 Mk 3:31-35 

Wednesday:  2 Sm 7:4-17/Ps 89:4-5, 27-30/Mk 4:1-20 

Thursday:  2 Sm 7:18-19, 24-29/Ps 132:1-5, 11-14/ 

 Mk 4:21-25 

Friday:  2 Sm 11:1-4a, 5-10a, 13-17/Ps 51:3-7,  

 10-11/Mk 4:26-34 

Saturday:  2 Sm 12:1-7a, 10-17/Ps 51:12-17/Mk 4:35-41 

Next Sunday: Jer 1:4-5, 17-19/Ps 71:1-6, 15-17/1  

 Cor 12:31--13:13 or 13:4-13/Lk 4:21-30 

ATTENDING MASS WHEN SICK 

It is not imperative you attend Mass if you are not feeling 

well, in fact, you should stay home and rest which will en-

able you to restore your good health more quickly.  If you 

should begin to feel ill during Mass or know you may be 

“coming down” with a cold, etc., please refrain from physi-

cal contact during the “Sign of Peace”. This eliminates the 

unnecessary spreading of germs throughout the congrega-

tion.  In the event you should become gravely ill or want to 

request the “Anointing of the Sick”; please call the parish 

office.   

Fr.Stan  

CATHOLIC SCHOOL 2016-2017 TUITION ASSIS-

TANCE ONLINE APPLICATION PROCESS OPEN  

 

 Families interested in applying for tuition assis-

tance to attend an eligible Diocese of Metuchen Catholic 

elementary or high school may do so beginning January 31, 

2016.  The application process is now online through 

FACTS Grant & Aid Assessment.  Online applications must 

be completed (including supporting documentation) by no 

later than Friday, April 15, 2016.  Applications are avail-

able in English and Spanish. 

 Families that need assistance completing the online 

application, or need access to the technology to apply, may 

register for one of the 14 Application Workshops that will 

be held throughout the Diocese in February, March and 

April by going to www.diometuchen.org/schools/tuition-

assistance and following the Workshops link. 



 

 

 

 

 

Meets once a month on the 2

nd

 Monday at 7pm.  Call Mary 

Carol Niezgoda at 908 575-2797 for location and details. 

New members always welcome.  We will teach anyone in-

terested how to crochet and/or knit. If you would like to be 

a member but prefer to work at home we would be happy to 

pick up your item(s); just contact Mary Carol.  Donations 

of yarn are always appreciated especially “baby” yarn, 

i.e., yarn approved for baby items. If you prefer to donate 

cash we will purchase yarn for you.  All item(s) we make 

are donated to various local charitable organizations, i.e., 

Pregnancy Aid Center… 

 

 

 

 

 

The next First Saturday Devotions to Our Lady of 

Fatima will take place on February 6th after the 11AM 

Mass at Sacred Heart. 

 

The next Mass will take place on February 21st. 

KofC # 6573 Bible Study 7pm “Red School 

House” in Sacred Heart Parking Lot.  “Come 

and See- Catholic Bible Study” Moses and the 

Torah covers the Old Testament books of 

Exodus, Leviticus, Numbers, and Deuteron-

omy.  Study the ways in which God reveals Himself to Moses, 

delivers His chosen people from slavery in Egypt, and gives 

the Law.  This week’s study covers: 

 

January 28

th

 - Feasts and Offerings- Leviticus 23-27 

February 18

th

- Into the Desert- Numbers 10, 12-21 

February 4

th

- “Understanding Lenten Practices in Scripture” 

Video by Nicholas Lebish  Free 

February 11

th

- "Seven Deadly Sins; Seven Lively Virtues" Video 

by Fr. Robert Barron    Free 

60+ 

The next get-together of the 60+ group will be held 

Sunday, February 21st at 2:00 p.m. at the John Neu-

mann Center on the Sacred Heart campus -- close 

parking; no steps; great food, great fun and GREAT 

company!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The next Holy Name Society Meeting will be 

held on February 1st in the St. John Neumann 

Center at 6PM. 

PRAYER & PRAISE GROUP 

 

The next Prayer & Praise Group Meeting will 

be held on February 15th in Christ the King 

Church at 1:00PM. 

 

 

 

 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES 

LEKCJE KATECHEZY 

 

TUESDAY - WTOREK 

Grades 2 & 4 – 4:00 – 5:15PM 

Klasy 2 i 4 od 16:00 do 17:15 

Grades 7 & 8 – 5:30 – 6:45PM 

Klasy 7 i 8 od 17:30 do 18:45 

 

WEDNESDAY - ŚRODA 

Grades 1 & 3 – 4:00 – 5:15PM 

Klasy 1 i 3 od 16:00 do 17:15 

Grades 5 & 6 – 5:30 – 6:45PM 

Klasy 5 i 6 od 17:30 do 18:45 

Please visit our parish website: 

www.ctrmanville.com 

up-to-date information, schedules, church bulletins, pictures 

from parish events and much more… 

 

Be sure to check out our video reflections  

on the Sunday Readings each week. 



We ask you for your prayers for the 

health of those in need, especially: Jeff 

Andrew, Toni Antonelli, John Bartley, 

Jean Blazejewski, Paul Bobe, Shawn 

Brickley, Lorraine Burkoski, Bill 

Caswell, Margaret Cebula, Chester 

Cejnowski, Luke Chartowich, Vincent 

Chiusano, Palo Cizmar, Pat Cobo, Allison Collins, 

Kaiden Crothwer, John Day, Dorothy Dinsmore, John 

Dombey, Mary Evancho, Frank Fiduk, Ralph Gargiulo, 

Helen Gazo, Dorothy Gluch, John Gubernot, Dolores 

Hart, Maryann Hughes, Marge Iarkowski, Raul Jaime, 

Joanna Jasontek, Dennis Koslowski, Theresa Kraska, 

Wiktoria Lach, Rita Lagasse, Janice Lalley, Cheyenne 

Licardi, Joe Matisak, Gerry McCormick, Quaid Mobus, 

Alexander Monto, Adeline Morgan, Mai Nguyen, Hunter 

Norz, Dolores Novicky, Robert Petsko, Skip Picciano, 

Marie Piorkowski, Steven Pirello, Mark Pschar, Normand 

Rivard, Jenny Rodgers, Donna & Robert Roman, Jerry 

Russell, Jr., John Scanlon, Irene Shelcusky, Pat Sher-

wood, Eric Slaight, Victoria Soika, Tina Soltis, Albert 

Stanski, Rose Tabbit, Virginia Tamburini, William 

Tomaszfski, Joe Tomko, Michelle Tranter, Marilyn 

Trilone, Pauline Vantaggi, Helen Vrabel, Natalie Walk-

oviak, Cindy Weigel, Raymond Wisniewski, Barbara 

Wrigil, Joann Zielinski, Maria Zurawiecki, and Regina 

Zydalis. 

God of all consolation give life and health to our sis-

ters and brothers for whom we pray in your Holy 

 

 

 

 

Please pray for all of our men and women serving in 

the Armed forces, especially 

 

Lance Corporal Matthew T. Bowden USMC 

PFC Jacob R. Caswell USMC 

Staff Sergeant Francis Fiduk III 

Pvt. Christopher Foley 

Commander Dean T. Giacobbe  

PFC Joshua Hussey  

Major James A. Jablonski Jr. 

Gunnery�Sergeant Jeff Morella USMC 

PFC Joshua Rivard 

 Commander Peter G. Rybski, Jr. 

PFC Steven Ubry 

CMA Mark J. Walyga 

Airman 1st Class Lindsay Zaccardi 

PFC Brian J. Zarnowski 

 

Please let us know if you have a family member who is 

serving in the military and we will acknowledge them 

in our weekly bulletin.  Please share the good news 

with us when one of the above soldiers returns home! 

2015 Bishop’s Annual Appeal 

Grace, Mercy & Peace 

 

The role of the Office of Evangelization is to continue 

the work Jesus entrusted to the Church 2,000 years 

ago but with newness in terms of the methods, ardor 

and expressions used.   

 

Thanks to your gift to the Bishop’s Annual Appeal, 

the diocesan Evangelization Team is able to serve 

both individuals and parishes, the clergy and laity 

alike, and invite all to a renewed encounter with Je-

sus Christ.  

Scrip fundraising is a no-selling program that en-

ables families to raise money for the Parish.  

Scrip is just another way to pay for everyday pur-

chases using gift cards in place of cash, checks 

and credit cards. 

 

You can purchase gift cards thru the Parish at 

face value, and then those cards are ordered thru 

the Parish Office, from Great Lakes Scrip Center 

at a reduced price.  The difference is an instant 

rebate for Christ The Redeemer Parish.  It is 

really that simple. 

 

Great Lakes Scrip Center offers over 300 of the 

country’s biggest brands, including grocery, de-

partment stores, gas stations, restaurants, hotels, 

home improvement and more.  We have gone 

thru this list and condensed it into services that 

can be found local to the town of Manville. 

 

Once a quarter (4 times a year), we will include a 

scrip order form in the weekly bulletin.  You can 

select the value and quantity of the cards that you 

would like to purchase. Completed order forms, 

along with payment, can be placed in the weekly 

collection basket or dropped off at the Parish Of-

fice.  You will be notified when your order has 

been fulfilled and you will be able to pick up your 

cards at the Parish Office.     



Report of Sunday Offerings  

in Support of our Parish 

 

The Christ the Redeemer collection for the  

weekend of January 17, 2016  

 

Weekly budget needed:  $    16,000.00 

 

Weekly Collection: 

Offertory $      7,335.00 

Catholic Education $      1,823.00 

Mail-Ins $      1,971.00 

Children’s donations $         150.00 

Total  $    11,279.00 

 

Budget vs. Collection: 

 Surplus/(Deficit) $     (4,721.00) 

 

Thank you for your generosity and support. 

May God bless you.           Fr. Stan 

 

 

“Go, eat rich foods and drink sweet drinks, and allot 

portions to those who had nothing pre-

pared…” (Nehemiah 8:10) 

Ezra’s instructions to the people show us that God 

does not forbid us from enjoying the good things in 

life, he wants us to be happy! However, He expects us 

to generously share our blessings with those who are 

in need, without expecting anything in return. 

OUR CHILDREN’S GIFTS TO CHRIST THE REDEEMER PARISH 

 

My Good Deed was when I: 

 

made chicken parm with daddy.                            Joey 

cleaned my room.                            Adam & Jake 

cleaned our living room.                                     Michael 

was good to my family.                             Dianayvonne 

helped a friend at school.                                        Emely 

helped mom do the laundry.              Katie 

put my cloths away.              Dylan 

helped my friend finish an art project.       Michelle 

held the door for a woman at a pizza place.        Thomas 

made a card for grandpa when he was in the hospital .           Alex 

getting good grades.                          Hunter 

played with mom.                          Jayden 

read my library books.                           Alexa 

gave the bus driver a present.                          Olivia 

helped shop.                         Victoria 

helped others.                                                   Michael 

my family picked up a friend for school the whole week. Isabella 

respected my parents.            Steven 

was kind to a younger friend.                         Sophia 

helped dad.                       Dariusz 

helped set the dinner table.        Victoria 

was a good listener.               Ella 

helped my mom cook.         Colleen 

helped clean the house.              Christian & Madison 

helped my mom clean the car.               Maximilian 

helped mom & was good at the store.           Alina 

prepared for Radio Maryja.          Nicole 

helped my teacher check work.           Emily 

Don’t forget to put your first and last names and 

your grade on your envelopes. 

INCOME TAX STATEMENTS FROM OUR PARISH! 

 

If you need a statement from Christ the Re-

deemer Parish relative to your contributions for 

the tax year 2015, please complete and clip the 

form and drop it in the weekend collection bas-

ket or mail it to Christ the Redeemer Parish, PO 

Box 924, Manville, NJ  08835.  PLEASE 

PRINT. 

 

 

SEND ME A CONTRIBUTION STATEMENT: 

 

CHURCH ENVELOPE NUMBER: ______________ 

 

PRINT LAST NAME: ___________________________ 

 

PRINT FIRST NAME: ___________________________ 

 

PRINT ADDRESS: ______________________________ 

 

____________________________________________ 

 

PHONE NUMBER: (      ) _________________________ 

 

Our cemetery crew will 

begin removing Christ-

mas decorations on Janu-

ary 29

th

.  Please remove 

anything you wish to keep before then.  

 

Obsługa naszego parafialnego cmentarza 

będzie zbierać świąteczne dekoracje do 

końca miesiąca. Aby zachować te rzeczy 

prosimy je wcześniej zabrać. 


